
Ten Middle School students will visit the TV20 News
studios on January 13th in the am. They will meet with
programming directors, producers, and reporters to
deliver a brief news story while reading a prepared script
from a teleprompter. 

These students will be assessed on their public
speaking skills as well as their poise and
professionalism in a high-pressure situation. This round
will also require the students to have a knowledge of
local issues that haven in the news and be able to
discuss them with the TV20 News Staff. 

The objective: Maintain composure while delivering a
professional monologue as well as sharing in-depth
knowledge of issues important to our local community. 


